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| oppose this bill. Oregon has a strong history in the fur trade, not only will this bill
affect trappers and hounds men it will effect fly fishers and the company’s or
individuals that make their own flies.

Another huge impact will be predator control, without us trappers and hounds men.
Oregon will be over run with predators worse than it is now.....look at California,
coyotes coming into town trying to take people’s children. That’'s not what we want in
Oregon. Vote no on this



